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Two new publications aimed at acquainting prospective students with programs
and procedures at The Evergreen State College at Olympila were issued this week
through the office of Director of Admissions David W. Brown.

Washington's newest public four-year college-—authorized by the 1967 legis-
lature opens in Séptember, 1971, Processing of applications for admissions will
begin early in 1971, following publication of Evergreen's first catalog.

One of the new publications is a small brochure which briefly discusses the
climate for learning at Evergreen. It is designed solely to spur student requests
for further, more detailed information about first-year academic programs.

The second publication, entitled "Preliminary Bulletin", is a 16-page illus-
trated book which discusses Evergreen's goals and objectives, the kinds of academic
program options that will be available on opening day, admissions poliéiea and
procedures, tuition and other costs, housing, counseling services, financilal aid,
and physical facilities.

"These publications were prepared to give prospective students of all ages
some preliminary information about what will be available at Evergreen next
September," Brown said. "Most students already have started serious college plan-
ning and we're receiving dozens of inquiries each week. These two publications
will provide students an information bridse between now and the time the catalog--
which will carry aﬁecific details about programs, policies and procedures--is off
the presses."

Persons wishing to receive copies of the brochure and preliminary bulletin
should write to: Director of Admissions

The Evergreen State College
Olympia, Washington 98501

Dick MNichols , Director

Information Services




